
 

Iowa 
Service Provider General Services 

Offered 
Youth-Specific 
Services/Contact 

Populations served 
(and restrictions) 

Region: Central Iowa    

The Youth Law 
Center  
 
300 Walnut Street, Ste 
295 
Des Moines, Iowa 
50309 
515-244-1172 
 
1-800-728-1172 (legal 
hotline) 
 
https://youthlawcenter.o
rg/  
 
Legal services 
organization 

●​Child welfare 
 

●​Juvenile delinquency 
 

●​Infant toddler court 
program 

 
●​Victim/witness 

representation 
 

●​Involuntary 
commitment (mental 
health, substance 
abuse)  

 
●​Mental health  

 
●​Guardianship 

 
●​Young mothers legal 

program 
 

●​Other 

All services are 
youth-specific.  
 
No youth-specific 
contact person. 
 

Provides holistic, 
comprehensive legal 
services plan for the 
social, emotional, 
educational and legal 
welfare of children in 
Central Iowa. 
 
Young mothers up to 
age 24 eligible for 
services in  juvenile 
court , or a “Child in 
Need of Assistance”, 
case related to the 
welfare of their children 
 
Does not represent 
children in custody 
cases between parents.  

Middleton Center for 
Children’s Rights at 
Drake University Law 
School  
2507 University Ave. 
Des Moines, IA 50311  
 

●​Juvenile delinquency 
 

●​Education law 
(discipline, special 
education) 

 
●​Administrative (e.g., 

All services are 
youth-specific.  
 
Primary Contact: 
Nikole Miller 
515-271-1809 

Free legal services to 
qualifying minors and 
their families.  

https://youthlawcenter.org/
https://youthlawcenter.org/


515-271-1810  
 
https://www.drake.edu/l
aw/clinics-centers/midd
leton/  
 
Law school clinic 

child abuse, 
guardianship) 

 
●​Professional training 

nickole.miller@drake.e
du 

Iowa Legal Aid  
 
Cedar Rapids 
317 7th Avenue SE, Ste 
404 
Cedar Rapids, IA 
52401 ​  
 
Council Bluffs  
532 1st Avenue, Ste 
300 
Council Bluffs, ​IA 
51503 ​  
 
Davenport  
736 Federal Street, Ste 
2309  
Davenport, IA 52803 
 
Des Moines  
666 Walnut Street, 25th 
Floor 
Des Moines, IA 50309 
 
Dubuque 
744 Main Street, Ste 1 
Dubuque, IA 52001 
​ ​  
Iowa City 
1700 S. 1st Avenue, Ste 
10 
Iowa City, IA 52240 
1-800-532-1275​ 
 
Mason City 
202 1st Street SE, Ste 
112 
Mason City, IA 50401  
 
Ottumwa 
112 East Third St. 
Ottumwa, IA 52501 

●​Family law 
 

●​Domestic violence 
 

●​Housing law 
 

●​Consumer law 
 

●​Public benefits 
 

●​Disaster relief 
 

●​Disability law 
 

●​Employment law 
 

●​Education law 
 

●​Healthcare law 
 

●​Immigration law 
 

●​Self-help resources 
 

●​Farm Workers 
 

●​Other 
 

Most services are 
available to youths over 
age of 18.  
 
May be able to assist 
youth with:  

 
●​Emancipation 
●​Record remedies 
●​Juvenile detention  
●​Identification 

documents 

Free legal help with 
civil law problems for 
eligible low-income 
Iowans. 
 
Does not assist in 
criminal matters.  

https://www.drake.edu/law/clinics-centers/middleton/
https://www.drake.edu/law/clinics-centers/middleton/
https://www.drake.edu/law/clinics-centers/middleton/
mailto:nickole.miller@drake.edu
mailto:nickole.miller@drake.edu


​  
Sioux City​  
507 7th St, Ste 402 
Sioux City, IA 51101  
 
Waterloo​  
607 Sycamore Street, 
Ste 304 
Waterloo, IA 50703  
 
1-800-532-1275  
 
https://www.iowalegala
id.org/    
 
Legal services 
organization 

 

 

https://www.iowalegalaid.org/
https://www.iowalegalaid.org/

